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          FLAUNT YOUR LEARNING (GRADE 1 - 7) 
 

Dear Parents, 
Greetings from Dewvale School! 
 
With great pleasure, we at Dewvale invite you on 6th May 2025,Tuesday from 9:10 a.m. to 10:30 a.m. 
to witness the teaching and learning best practices where all students demonstrate independence and 
ownership of their learning in connection with 21st century skills. We will be sharing the journey and 
our mutual contribution to strengthen our partnership through your involvement and valuable 
suggestions. If you wish to join our leadership team for joint lesson observation, You may register to 
be the Guest of the Day for which we have a limited slots. Please note that you can visit any other 
classes except your child’s class, as we would not like your child to be distracted by your presence 
during the lesson. 
Kindly click here to register and ensure that you reach on time. Please note that the section head will 
confirm your registration to visit the lessons that you may wish to witness. We look forward to having 
you with us on the day! 

 

 
 Best Regards, 

 
 

 سيما عمر
Seema Umar 

 

https://forms.gle/Y5hMSeQmgPDMQX978

